Indigenous Culture Credits requirement 
4/8/20
On March 10, 2020, a group began discussing how we would track a student’s achievement of credits for the new ICC proposed requirement to begin Fall 2020. The group is made up of Jamie Mize, DoIT, Office of Online Learning, Student Affairs, Enrollment, Civic Engagement, Office of the Registrar, and Abby Mann.

We discussed the use of Banner, uAchieve, Brave Connect (Student Affairs), and UNCP Serves (Office of Civic Engagement) to maintain and track an individual student’s involvement and achievement of credits.  The project scope that we outlined is that a student must achieve 80 hours of indigenous culture credits by the time they graduate, beginning with the incoming class of Fall 2020. 

A student can choose to do this in a couple of ways:
· Take two Southeast American Indian Studies courses worth 40 points each
· Speakers Series worth two credits each
· Volunteer Hours (vary depending on what activity they participate in and the worth assigned to the project) 1-80 points
· 
To accommodate the tracking of course credit, we will use Banner and uAchieve. The courses that qualify for the 40 points of credit will be marked appropriately in uAchieve. This flag will allow the system to track these hours toward the overall 80-point requirement for graduation.

For the tracking of speaker’s series and volunteer hours, we will use Brave Connect (Student Affairs) or UNCP Serves (Office of Civic Engagement) to track these hours. These systems are already in use and can talk to Banner and uAchieve. The project system set up for this initiative would be co-led by DoIT and Enrollment Management. DoIT can devote the time necessary to complete the project by the fall, as can Enrollment Management.  

